
The next clergy walk will take place on Monday 6th May (Bank Holiday Monday).  The walk 

will be led by Archdeacon Mark and Bishop Philip.  This walk is going to Pillar from 

Wasdale.  Please be aware, this is quite a challenging walk and really only for the more 

experienced walkers.  As this is a strenuous walk, a request has been made that no dogs be 

brought on this walk please. 

Due to some rocky, steep climbs, you must have sturdy walking boots for this walk.  keep 

the end in sight, because you can have a well deserved Bank Holiday drink in the Wasdale 

Head Inn after you have finished! 

If you would like to join Bishop Philip and Archdeacon Mark on this walk, please reply to me, 

Kelly.quinn@blackburn.anglican.org stating where you would like to meet -  

19 Clarence Park BB2 7FA - 7.45am 

Shireshead PR3 0AE - 8.25am 

Wasdale Car Park CA20 1EX - 10am (traffic depending) 

I will send out a confirmation group email (including email address so that you may 

communicate) w/c 29th April with further information on the walk and a projected weather 

forecast. 

Please find a link to the walk below  

https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/trails/pillar-trail-from-wasdale-head 
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